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PSSC Chairs Meeting
• PSSC Chairs from Assiniboine, Gesner, Hubbard, 

Summerhill, HP, Ridgeview & Burton met to discuss 
what recommendation each school would make.

• After discussing it with our respective PSSC’s we 
agreed to have Erin Dyker, the Summerhill Chair, 
present on our behalf.

• For the DEC – you will hear the full presentation this afternoon.

• For the Assiniboine & Hubbard parents, I will give you a quick 
breakdown.



Our Recommendation – 3 New K-8’s
Reasoning:
• Continuity over a 9 year period
• Easiest model on families:

• CAF families 
• Children with specific needs
• Multiple children 

• Opportunities for social development between grades



Questions. 
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